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“Finally, brethren,
PRAY FOR US,
that the word of the Lord
may have free course,
and be glorified, even as
it is with you”
(2Thessalonians 3:1)

The Sanchey Famdly

Reaching Spain for the Glony of God!

May-July, 2007

“Continue in prayer, and watch in the same with thanksgiving; Withal praying also for us, that God would open
unto us a door of utterance, to speak the mystery of Christ, for which I am also in bonds: That I may make
it manifest, as I ought to speak.” -Colossians 4:2-4

Dear Praying Saints,

May this letter would find you all enjoying God’s mercy and grace, which are always dlsposab e for each one of
His children. - .

As Paul requested in Colossians 4:2-4 (the verse above), the same do we. We
requested Villanueva de la Torre’s City Hall (our town) to have a place in an
outdoor market that they are going to start for the first time. We believe this
can be a very good opportunity to pass out tracts and other Christian literature.
One of the things we would like to do, besides talking to the people, is to lend
them books that they will read and return. May the Lord provide to spread out
His Gospel. Villanueva is one of the nine cities in which we are working and
praying for. We believe this market will attract some of the people in the
surrounding cities of these nine. Here in the pictures you can see some
examples of the people attending these markets. The market in Villanueva is
to be opened in October. Because of it being on Saturdays, we expect large
crowds of both men and women. There are a lot of people asking some room
for a booth for commercial purposes. They have to pay a lot of money. Our
prayer is that they may allow us to have a little space for free. Please, pray
that the Lord may open this door.

One of the saddest things we have recently experienced has been the Adair
family returning to the States. They left Spain on June 13™ to return to South
Carolina were they used to live. He has gone back to his previous secular job.
When Brother Bill told me of their departure, it was hard to believe. We love
them so much, and agreed on so many things that he very soon become my
buddy. Concerning our church, the people have suffered some with their e
departure of that dear family. But we most keep on. This creates a new prayer request We are still in need
of some other missionary family to come and help us.

We planned to leave the church with the Adair family while we went on
furlough, but now we do not have anybody to leave the church with. Please,
pray that the Lord may provide some way that we may go and visit you
after so long. Some of our supporting pastors have requested it, and we also see
the need.

Pray for my wife as she is voluntarily working in the Youth Camp’s kitchen with
other ladies. She is currently there. May this effort be for the sake of some souls for the Lord. She is the one
serving in the middle of the picture.

During the months of July and August we are going to have several absences. Among many others sisters Isabel
and Asuncion, and Sister Mariana (a Romanian lady). She is Rumania because of her mother’s surgery.

Employees in Spain have a four week vacation that they take either in July or August.

Lastly, we want to acknowledge that we can work for the Lord here because you are there holding the ropes, of
both prayer and financial support. We thank God for you constantly in our prayers.

Receive our gratitude and love in Christ. Yours,

The Sanchez Family,
Your missionaries in Spain.



